
Questions from Citizens – 11 November 2024 
 

PQ1 
 

A citizen has asked the following question of the Executive Member for 
Communities, Waste and Equalities 
 

 
How do you intend to contribute to keeping people safe when on the streets in the 
next year with the violence we have seen in Nottinghamshire in recent times? 
 
 

PQ2 
 

A citizen has asked the following question of the Executive Member for Carbon 
Reduction, Leisure and Culture 
 

 
At the final library consultation event, held at the Council House on Thursday 15 
August, it was indicated that the decision on the library review would come later in 
2024.  Campaigners were heartened at a recent protest outside Basford Library on 
Saturday 19 October, when Basford Councillor Linda Woodings, who is also 
Executive Member for Finance and Resources, said that library closures “were not a 
done deal.”  Could the Executive Member report on the next stage of the process, 
and also when the final decision will be made? 

 
PQ3 

 
A citizen has asked the following question of the Executive Member for 
Finance and Resources 
 

 
Given the commitment to the citizen voice being heard in the process of decision 
making, can the Executive Member assure us with dates, as to when the budget will 
go out for citizens to give their views as part of the public consultation that is 
required? 

 
 

PQ4 
 

A citizen has asked the following question of the Executive Member for Carbon 
Reduction, Leisure and Culture 
 

 
Given that the City of Nottingham is already ranked amongst the materially most 
deprived areas in England, what does the Executive Member believe the 
consequences of cutting - to the point of near-elimination - the cultural infrastructure 
and social fabric of the City will be?  Clearly, we do not all have the private means to 
compensate for the loss of youth centres, community centres, libraries, Arts etc etc. 
 


